



## The College of Europe Natolin Campus and the Embassy of the Republic of Turkey

are pleased to invite you to a public lecture by

## H.E. Bülent Arınç

Deputy Prime Minister of the Republic of Turkey

titled

## **Turkey and the EU in Facing Global Challenges**

5 June 2014 (Thursday) 15:00 - 16:00

The College of Europe Natolin Campus ul. Nowoursynowska 84 02-797 Warszawa

The meeting will be held in Turkish with simultaneous translations into English and Polish, followed by Q/A session and cocktail in the foyer

Those wishing to attend are kindly requested to confirm by 4<sup>th</sup> of June 2014

via tel: 22 854 61 13

or e-mail: embassy.warsaw@mfa.gov.tr

